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Be watchful. Stand firm in your faith. Be strong. Be courageous. And let everything you do be done in love. 1 Corinthians 16: 1
I must begin with a huge thank you to The Eastcote Arms who created a Coronation weekend of fun and fundraising. We are so
grateful for the donation of £800, which we will spend on the children. We enjoyed Coronation celebrations in school, with the
children coming in dressed as kings and queens and an afternoon of traditional games and making crowns!

Summer Term is always busy, and this year is no exception! Years 5 and 6 are rehearsing for their end of year production of Shrek;
the whole school is preparing for sports day and swimming lessons are underway in our pool (thank goodness for the weather!).
We also have teams representing us at county level in netball and athletics.

Year 6 are also preparing for the next step of their journey in education — we wish them every happiness as they move on to their
secondary schools.

As we look forward to the new academic year, we are excited to welcome a full class into Reception! We are also really excited to
introduce a new Computing curriculum involving lots of physical programming! The future is here!

In recent times, we have undergone staff training on unconscious bias and micro-aggression and are using the British Values to
underpin our teaching in assembly. We also have a working party of parents, staff and governors to develop a progressive policy
and approach to anti-racism, which is really exciting.

Our amazing FoPs team (Friends of Pattishall School) are in full swing behind the scenes getting ready to run the Children's Zone
at Picnic in the Park — all volunteers welcome here! Please email if you have an hour to spare on the day or setting up beforehand:
friendsofpattishallschool@outlook.com

We have several spaces across the school. You can follow our learning journey on our social media:
e Website: www.pattishallschool.co.uk

Twitter: @ TeamPattishall

Instagram: pattishallceprimary

Facebook Page: @pattishallceprimaryschool

Facebook Group: Pattishall CE Primary Virtual Playground

If you want your child to come to a happy, safe learning environment, where they will be nurtured and leave us knowing that they
can change the world, come and see us in action. Call 01327 830 301 to book your personal tour with Emma McLean, Head
Teacher.

We are also recruiting... If you'd like to be involved in school life, please have a look at our website
www.pattishallschool.co.uk/vacancies We have openings for midday meal supervisors and governors. Come and join our friendly,
dynamic, progressive team!

Finally, our pool is 50 years old, and we’d like to keep it going for another 50! However, without committee members we may have
to close the charity that raises funds to keep the pool open. If you have a little time to spare to be part of the Pattishall Swimming
Club committee, please contact Geoff and Max Brand on pattishallswimclub@gmail.com

Wishing all our friends and families a wonderful summer break! See you in September with shiny shoes and slightly too big
uniforms!

Mrs McLean
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